

September 13, 2022

Dear Anglophone North School District Families,

As per the Government of New Brunswick's direction earlier this afternoon, New Brunswick will be observing the National Day of Mourning on Monday, September 19th, the day of the late Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II's funeral.

This means that schools and Provincial offices are closed for the day. There will be no school on Monday, September 19th, 2022. Please find GNB's press release with more information <u>here</u>.

Thank you,

Dean Mutch

Acting-Superintendent